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Allison - DNR, Rick <rick.allison@state.co.us>

Noble Energy Spill Notice; Ryan 1-26 EG

jevans@nobleenergyinc.com <jevans@nobleenergyinc.com> Fri, Oct 10, 2014 at 8:38 AM
To: rick.allison@state.co.us, Gracie Marquez <gmarquez@co.weld.co.us>

Rick/Gracie, 

Noble discovered a spill at the  Ryan 1-26 EG location.  The cause is linked to the line connected to the produced
water vault. 

API#05-123-07431; NWNW 26, 6N, 65W 

Thanks 

Jacob
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